April 5, 1965

John P Russell
P. 0. Box 640
Roswell, New Mexico

Dear John:

Mr. Hugh Johnston was in my office and asked me
to write you in regard to the completion date of a
Continental 0il Company well #1 located 1980/N 660/W
in section 27-17-29. This was completed October 11,
1946, according to the 0il Conservation Commission

files. This well is now operated by Tom Boyd and Jack
Plemmons.

Very truly yours

0il Conservation Commission

M. L. Armstrong
MLA/ jw






